COHOCTAH TOWNSHIP

3530 Gannon Road Howell, MI. 48855 (517) 546-0655

December 1, 2021

Dear Cohoctah Township Resident:

The Cohoctah Township Board of Trustees are writing to let you know that Dollar General is interested in purchasing the property the township holds on the corner of Cohoctah Road and Oak Grove Road (heading to Byron). There has been a fair market offer made that is subject to negotiation by the Board. Because it is in the settlement zoning district a commercial use is possible. A map is attached showing the initial layout of the store.

We want to hear from you about the proposed project before we go further in the sale process. No agreement has been entered into by the Township Board. The proposal is explorable and will be discussed at the next township board meeting on December 9, 2021 at 8:00 p.m. at the township hall. If you are unable to attend, please write or call the township office to let us know if this would be a good location for Dollar General and township residents.

Again, no contract or commitment has been entered into by the township board.

Sincerely,

Cohoctah Township Board of Trustees